Exciting Opportunity to be part of the Hull 2017 story! 
Flood @ Victoria Dock: The Residents View
Hull 2017 have picked several key projects from the year’s programme, on which to do focused research – Flood is one! 

As well as looking at the Production, they are very keen to hear what it has been like for residents to have Slung Low in residence for the year.

Dr Catherine Alexander from the Culture, Policy and Place Institute at the University of Hull, has been brought on board to lead this area of the research, and is now working with Hull 2017 to recruit a limited group of Victoria Dock residents to take part in this exciting research project!

We are looking for members of the local community to form a research group, to give honest open feedback about your experience of hosting Slung Low and Flood in your neighbourhood. It will be an integral part of the project’s overall evaluation, helping to tell the story through the voices of local people. The learning we get from this research will also help to inform the planning for future cultural projects in the city, and cities of culture elsewhere. 

We have three dates available. Each group will last for two hours, and a venue in the Victoria Dock area will be used to save you needing to travel. As a thank you for your time we will be offering each participant a £20 Love to Shop voucher.

If you are interested in taking part and wish to indicate your availability for the dates available, please click the link below and fill out the online form before noon on 14 September. We have a limited number of places, so will not be able to confirm your place until after the closing date. 

Register your interest to take part [insert web link here]

[bookmark: _GoBack]A member of the team will be in touch on 15 September to confirm whether you have been selected to take part. At this point you will be given full details of the date, time, and location of the group, as well as other important details.  









